
PARISH OF SHERE 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

 

Tanyard Hall,  

30 Station Road, Gomshall 

8 p.m. Thursday 3rd May 2012 

 

 

A G E N D A 

 

 
1. Apologies for Absence. 

 

 

2. Approval of the Minutes of the Meeting held on 15
th
 April 

2011. 
 

 

3. Report given by the Chairman of Shere Parish Council, Mr. 

Roger Newman. 

 

 

4. Questions relating to the Chairman’s report. 

 

 

Light Refreshments 

 

 

5. Talk given by Mr Rob Hewer, National Trust Head Warden for 

this area, followed by questions. 

 

 

6. Questions on any other matters pertaining to the Parish of 

Shere. 

 
 


